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Tutor Teachers – PLEASE READ RELEVANT ITEMS TO PUPILS 
 

 
TRIPS / OUTINGS / EVENTS 

NEXT WEEK 
 

 
FORTHCOMING 
 

3rd Oct 2022 Child Poverty Week  

4th – 6th Oct House Assemblies  

11th – 13th Oct 2022 Conference of Schools1 – SLC Youth Forum on Climate 
Change, Hamilton Palace Sports Ground 

 

12th Oct 2022 Clydesdale Schools’ Cup: Girls’ & Boys’ Rigby, Biggar HS  

14th October 2022 Dress Down Day in aid of Trust Jack Foundation (supporting 
mental health) 

 

17th to 21st Oct 2022 October Break  

 

 

 

P  Open Evening 
Thank you to all pupils, parents/carers and families who attended our Open Evening on 21st 
September.  It was lovely to welcome everyone to our school!  We hope you enjoyed seeing 
classrooms and departments, talking to pupils and teachers about courses, seeing excellent 
examples of pupils’ work, musical performances and delicious hospitality.  Thank you to 
everyone who helped prepare for the event and on the night.  Corridor and classroom displays 
are looking fantastic.  Well done, everyone!       

                     B Lee 
P September Weekend Holiday 

School will be closed on Friday 23rd and Monday 26th September for the September weekend 
holiday.  We hope everyone has a lovely holiday weekend.     
            B Lee 

P Memorial Service for HM Queen Elizabeth II 
Representatives of our Senior Pupil Leadership team have been invited to speak at the 
memorial service in honour of HM Queen Elizabeth II, which is taking place at Lesmahagow 
Parish Church on 22nd September at 6.30 pm.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  

             B Lee 
P Homework 

Homework will be shared using Google Classroom.  Please make sure you are a member of all 
your Google Classrooms, including your Year Group Google Classroom. 

LA Cimmino 
P Pre-loved Uniform Items  

We have a supply of pre-loved uniform items available to pupils.  Please speak to your Pupil 
Support Teacher, Miss Fletcher, Mrs McGregor or any member of the Senior Management 
Team if you need any uniform items. 

 
We would welcome any donations of any pre-loved items of school uniform, particularly school 
blazers to add these to the supplies available to pupils.  Please pass any donations to the 
School Office.  Thank you. 

B Lee 
  
 
 

28th Sept 2022 Higher and AH Drama Theatre trip (pm)  
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P School Photographs   
S4 and S5 have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date 
for free delivery back to school is Wednesday 28th September 2022.  Order through the 
Tempest website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk 

    
S1, S2, S3 and S6 Individual photograph proofs are being sent to the school along with the 
group photographs.  We will let you know when they arrive. 

 
If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 
751555 (option 3).   

         A Gray 
P EMA – S5/6 

EMA application forms can be completed on the South Lanarkshire Council website. On the 
Council website, click on ‘Education and Learning’, then ‘Secondary School Information’, then 
‘Education Maintenance Allowance’.  If you need any help with this, please see Mr Robertson or 
your Pupil Support Teacher. 
 
It is your responsibility to complete and send the application form. 
 
When you receive an award letter with your EMA number on it, bring this to Mr Robertson who 
will then issue a copy of the Learning Agreement to be signed by your teachers and 
Parent/Carer.  You should then return the completed Learning Agreement to Mr Robertson and 
the school office will then process your EMA.   
 
Only when you have completed all of the above will the payment process begin.  Please see Mr 
Robertson if you have any questions about EMA. 

D Robertson 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/

